EXPERIENCING LOW PRESSURE

Your District’s supply pressure in the water distribution system is
normally set between 50 and 65 PSI, which is enough pressure to service
the homes, as well as their irrigation systems if there is one. However,
residents may experience low pressure in their home on occasion.

Several factors affect the pressure in your house such as problems at the
Water Plant, breaks on the lines serving your area, and/or internal issues
in the home. Before calling our service department to report a problem,
a few household items you may check include:

Is the low pressure on just one faucet?
This could be an internal problem (aerator clogged, valve
under the sink partially closed or a hose kinked).

Is the issue with the irrigation system only?
Check to see if the isolation valves are closed and investigate
the pipes for breaks or missing heads.

If the low pressure is throughout the house
Check the main house isolation valve.

If the above suggestions do not restore the pressure, please

contact Inframark Dispatch 24-hour one #: (281) 398-8211




